
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
KRW LAW act on behalf of the next of kin of Katie Simpson 
 
On Tuesday 24/9/24 at 1:30pm they will attend the first preliminary hearing of an inquest into 
her death 
 
The family were poorly served by the original police investigation which failed to identify 
Jonathan Creswell as a suspect at a much earlier stage. 
 
They are still coming to terms with the initial senseless PSNI assessment that Katie committed 
suicide. 
 
It remains deeply retraumatising for them, but they now hope the inquest will re set the dial in 
their fight for justice for Katie. 
 
The inquest also comes at a time when they have increasing anxiety over the ongoing delay in 
PONI releasing its report into police investigative failure. 
 
They hope the inquest will help bring some pressure to have that long awaited report made 
public. 
 
There are a number of other legal options open to the family including civil proceedings against 
the PSNI and others who impeded the investigation. 
 
However, at this stage they are looking forward to the inquest providing much needed answers 
on what went badly wrong in this investigation. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


